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ALBERT PANTON STREET CHANGES - JANUARY 23RD 2008

NEWS DESCRIPTION

Tomorrow (Thursday, 24 January), National Roads Authority crews will convert a section of Albert Panton Street to
allow two-way traffic.

When the crews have finished painting new road markings and installing signage, traffic flow between Kirk House
and the Legislative Assembly Building will permanently change from one-way to two-way. Curbside parking on the
side of Fort Street Market, up to Kirk House, will be eliminated; however curbside parking along the Court House
will not be affected.

The remaining section of Albert Panton Street, from Kirk House to Cardinall Avenue, will remain one-way.
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